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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Public Transparency

From: Lakewood Beach Community Council [mailto:LakewoodBeachCC@hotmail.com]
Sent: October-23-17 5:49 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Cc: DL - Council Only

Subject: Public Transparency

Rose, please add this correspondence on to the next Council Agenda. Thank you.
Dear Honourable Mayor and Councillors,

We are seeking your guidance and referral for a response from the appropriate department/person on the e-
mail correspondence below.

Do we have any policies/procedures in place which outlines information we are entitled to; or in this case,
under what circumstances information can be denied? We're very perplexed that our councillor has denied
providing information in regards to an "an update of further traffic initiatives that will be take affect with
development coming in the area"

Would this fall under our Public Engagement Charter and is our elected representative bound to adhere to the
Transparency section of those principles?

Respectfully,

Anna Roberts
Lakewood Beach Community Council

From: Pearson, Maria <Maria.Pearson@hamilton.ca>

Sent: October 19, 2017 3:55 PM

To: 'Lakewood Beach Community Council'; Rybensky, Yvette

Cc: Robichaud, Steve; Thorne, Jason

Subject: RE: Development on corner Green Road/North Service Road

This letter is generated from my office for the group it was delivered to.

MARIA PEARSON

Councillor - Ward 10 (Stoney Creek)
Office: (905) 546-2701

Cell: (905) 973-7418

Fax: (905) 546-2535
maria.pearson@hamilton.ca




From: Lakewood Beach Community Council

Sent: October-19-17 3:53 PM

To: Pearson, Maria; Rybensky, Yvette

Cc: Robichaud, Steve; Thorne, Jason

Subject: Re: Development on corner Green Road/North Service Road

May we have a copy of it please.

Lakewood Beach Community Council

From: Pearson, Maria <Maria.Pearson@hamilton.ca>

Sent: October 19, 2017 3:41 PM

To: 'Lakewood Beach Community Council’; Rybensky, Yvette

Cc: Robichaud, Steve; Thorne, Jason

Subject: RE: Development on corner Green Road/North Service Road

The letter received by residents in the towers relates to the traffic concerns, more specifically the All Way
Stop at Frances and Green Road that was recently approved at Public Works, along with an update of further
traffic initiatives that will be take affect with development coming in the area.

MARIA PEARSON

Councillor - Ward 10 (Stoney Creek)
Office: (905) 546-2701

Cell: (905) 973-7418

Fax: (905) 546-2535
maria.pearson@hamilton.ca

From: Lakewood Beach Community Council

Sent: October-19-17 2:52 PM

To: Pearson, Maria; Rybensky, Yvette

Cc: Robichaud, Steve; Thorne, Jason

Subject: Development on corner Green Road/North Service Road

Dear Councillor Pearson (& Yvette),

| just ran into one of my neighbours (who lives in the apt building) at the corner store who advised me that
they recently received a letter from you regarding the above development.

Can you, or Yvette if there's a copy in the file, please provide us with a copy?

In addition, I'm c.c. Steve Robichaud since we're also asking for clarification on the policies. We had thought
changes were made to ensure development updates were to be sent to neighbourhood associations even if
our mailing address is outside of the Planning Act's Notice distances. This might only apply to the Planning
Department though and exclude any mailings from our elected representatives. We're not sure and would
like clarification please Steve.

Thank you,




Viv Saunders
Lakewood Beach Community Council




